From: Ellyson-Billman, Marcia

To: NWS-Skagit-River-Gl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Skagit River General investigation Study
Date: Friday, August 01, 2014 11:26:35 AM

As a resident of Sedro Woolley | am VERY concerned about the Draft Feasibility Report and
Environmental Impact Statement for the Skagit River General Investigation Study. The study seems to
have failed at considering results to Sedro Woolley while protecting Burlington and Mount Vernon. |
hope that you will again review The Comprehensive Urben Levy Improvement Plan with flood danger to
Sedro Woolley. Honestly, I am surprised that

this would even be an issue. It makes me think that whoever did the study had one eye closed. That's
not a good thing when talking about a government agency. Please consider Sedro Woolley’s concern
and redo this

impact statement with the lives and homes of 10,540 est pop in consideration. Thank you Marcia
Billman (and I live smack in the middle of someone who would experience flooding should this impact
statement be enforced as it is)
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